
 

December 8, 2014. 
 
 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
We are pleased to submit the revised version of our manuscript  
 
ESPS Manuscript NO: 14835-R1  
 
entitled “Cardiac magnetic resonance in clinical cardiology”. 
 
We are most grateful for the time and efforts that you and the reviewers took in reviewing 
our work. We have carefully addressed each of editorials’ comments (there were no 
reviewers’ comments to be addressed) and according to these comments we have made 
several changes that have contributed to improve our manuscript. 
 
We hope that this revised version of our manuscript will be to your satisfaction and we are 
open to any further additional suggestions. 
 
The paper has not been published and is not being considered for publication elsewhere.  
 
We thank you for your kind consideration and we are looking forward to your final 
editorial decision. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Rodrigo Bagur, MD, PhD, FAHA 
Attending Cardiologist and Interventional Cardiologist 
Quebec University Hospital Centre  
Cardiology Division, L’Hôtel-Dieu de Québec, Quebec City, Canada 
Assistant Clinical Professor, Department of Medicine, Laval University 


